
FROM EVERGREEN

Dear Valued Residents

A business update

Change is the only constant. Our business is growing and thus necessitates 
change on a regular basis. To this end, Melanie Carstens has decided to take on a new 
challenge as Social Worker and Care Manager. I am very excited to see Melanie apply her passion 
and skill set to this new role that will play a pivotal part in the role out of Evergreen Care. She 
will be very much involved across all our Evergreen Villages and will interact with residents daily. 
Her new role is effective from Monday 15 July, she will spend next week in Evergreen Muizen-
berg to handover and say farewell to her village residents.

Derek Drew will replace her as Village Manager effectively 15 July. Derek has been a valuable part 
of the Operations Business for the past 4 years and his experience in hospitality management 
will be extremely valuable to successfully manage our largest village. He has a great team around 
him and I am confident that he will continue to grow the village. I would like to personally thank 
Derek for his support to me over the past 6 months.

Please join me in wishing both Melanie and Derek all the best of luck in their new roles and I trust 
you will show your continuous support.

Have a great weekend.

						      Managing Director

A NOTE

Garry Reed


